
At A Meeting Held At The Airport Terminal On Monday, July 25, 2022 Of The Middlesex
County Airport Committee

Present Jamie Barnhardt, At Large
Richard Lewis, At Large
Ed Fisher, At Large 
Robert Roberts, At Large
Chris Moffatt, At Large
Don Chapman, At Large
Don Harris, BOS
Russ Perkinson, MOP

CALL TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm by Jamie Barnhardt.

Approval of previous minutes.   A motion to accept the minutes of the previous meetings 
was made by Rob Roberts and seconded by Chris Moffatt.  On a unanimous voice vote 
the minutes were approved.

PUBLIC COMMENT
None 

SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS

None

OLD BUSINESS

 Runway Update Chairman Barnhardt Discussed the current status. The runway should 
close in about two (2) to three (3) weeks, and remain closed for about six (6) weeks.   
Chairman Barnhardt said that he talked to Oscar Barber and he said that he may install 
the PAPI lights since he had to install new lighting for the new runway.

NEW BUSINESS

Virginia Aviation Conference Richard Lewis reported that he, Chairman Barnhardt and 
Matt Walker were planning on attending the Virginia Aviation Conference in Roanoke, 
VA next month (8/10 – 8/12).   Chairman Barnhardt reported that Oscar Barber was also 
planning on attending.

PUBLIC COMMENT
Russ Perkinson Commented that he did not receive notification of the Airport Committee 

meeting as he had in the past.  He was concerned about increased night operations and would 
like the county to look at what rules they could put in place to mitigate disruptions on his 
property.  



The next meeting will be September 26th, 2022, at 7:00 PM at the airport.

ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned at 7:16 pm on a motion by Richard Lewis, seconded by 
Chris Moffatt . A voice vote was taken, and was unanimously passed.

Respectfully submitted,
Richard Lewis
Secretary




